

Archbishop Blanch School Voluntary Aided

Church of England High School 80 Earle Road, Liverpool L7 6HQ
Tel: 0151 233 7373 Email: admin@blanch.org.uk Web:
www.abblanch.com Twitter: @abblanchschool

Acting Headteacher: Mrs C Madeloso BA(Hons), MA, PGCE, NPQH

6 November 2018

TO YEAR 7 PARENTS

Dear Parents

On Wednesday 21 November a photographer will be in school to take the Year 7 individual photographs. The pupils will have their photographs taken during form and PSHCE time so they will not miss any lessons.

You will be able to purchase the photographs directly with the company (Ward Hendry) through their cashless online system. You are not obliged to purchase the photographs. If you would like to purchase the photograph you can build a £20 pack of your own with mixed sizes. Some of the images can be black and white as well as colour and can be various sizes. Additional price options are attached to this email. You also have the option of orders made to be delivered back to the school free of charge or sent directly out to your home address (posted to home will incur a postage charge).

On Wednesday your daughter will be given an A5 proof card with ID for parents / guardians to view the images online.

I know that you will ensure that your daughter's uniform is correct and, if necessary, she is wearing navy blue or black hair accessories. No makeup or jewellery is permitted, as per the school rules.

If you do not want your daughter to have their photograph taken, please contact school ASAP.

Yours sincerely

Miss H Browne

Progress Leader Year 7 and 8

Mrs C Madeloso Headteacher











